From: |

Sent: 03 December 2019 08:28
To: Planning
Subject: Application Number 2019/5348/P  18A Frognal Gardens, NW3 6XA

Dear Mr. Farrant,

The proposed building is white (stucco?) in a road of London Edwardian or late Victorian, red brick and jars
badly with its surroundings.

Digging out a basement will cause a lot of disruption but 1 can live with that as it is only temporary and the
basement will be hidden. The house, however, will permanently disfigure the road.

People live in Hampstead because it still has some character and yet tthe proposed building is completely
out of character with the neighboring houses. 1 ask that you help preserve the character of the neighborhood
and do not give permission to this house in its present form.

There are some white houses in Frognal Gardens but they are not visible from the road. The proposed new
house should, at the very least, be built in red brick.

Please will you take my objections into account?

Kind regards,



